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Mail-in voting allows me the time and space to make informed decisions on who I 

support for public office. It's easy and convenient and doesn't require me to take off 

time from work. Going from mail-in voting to in-person voting would disenfranchise 

many Oregonians and add obstacles to the voting process for people that aren't able 

to get time off from work to vote or have issues accessing public polling places. Keep 

mail-in voting! 


